

2 May 2019

Mr John Brisbin Secretary Julatten and Molloy Association of Ratepayers PO Box 30 Mount Molloy QLD 4871

Dear Mr Brisbin,

Mount Molloy Licensed Post Office

Thank you for your time to meet with me recently in Mount Molloy to share your concerns regarding changes to Australia Post services in the community.

The current LPO Agreement is for a fixed three year term due to expire on 15 April 2022. I am writing to confirm to you that Australia Post will, at least six months prior to this date, issue an Expression of Interest to operate the fixed term licence on behalf of Australia Post for the next period.

As part of this Expression of Interest process, Australia Post will communicate to the community the required process including criteria and timelines. We would welcome the community's feedback on how best to advertise this process.

I am very pleased we are able to maintain Australia Post services in Mount Molloy and wish to acknowledge the local community for their continued support.

Yours sincerely.

David Allen

Acting General Manager QLD & NT Post Office Network

Australia Post